

Park Lawn JMS Newsletter Summer 2019

71 Ballacaine Drive, Etobicoke, ON M8Y 4B6 Tel: 416-394-7120 Fax: 416-394-6293

Email: parklawn@tdsb.on.ca
Twitter: @ParkLawnJMS

Web: http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/parklawn

Principal: Ms. L. Handiak

Vice-Principal: Ms. D. Marshall-Macleod

Trustee: Mr. Patrick Nunziata Superintendent: Ms. Tracy Havhurst

It is hard to believe that it is the end of June and the school year is over. We have had so many wonderful experiences this year. A special thank you to our amazing Park Lawn staff, students and parent community who have made this a great year.

It is with sadness that we say good-bye to a number of our staff this year: Brandon Ellenberger, Tynesha Hibbert, Maria Siddiqui, Cheryl Saccardo, Yvonne Lewis, Roseline Santos and Elvina Barclay

We are also saying goodbye to the Long Term Occasional teachers who have made a difference here at Park Lawn: Hayley Coulman, Tara Mehrpouya, Cristina Iannucci and Emily Crump

They have all had a significant impact on our students within the classroom and throughout the school. We wish them all well at their new schools this September.

We will be welcoming a few new staff members at Park Lawn for the 2019/2020 school year:

Danielle Trigiani – Teacher

Rosemary Ierullo - Secretary

We are also welcoming back a returning staff member in September:

Emily Hollas – Teacher

On behalf of the Park Lawn Staff I wish you all a safe and happy summer!

- Lisa Handiak, Principal

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL ROUTINES AT PARK LAWN

8:35 - 8:50 Teachers will be in the school yard with class lists to meet students; students will find out who their teacher is at this time

8:50 Student Entry

We look forward to seeing you all back at Park Lawn in September! First day of school: Tuesday September 3, 2019 Our School Office opens Monday August 26th, 2019

Curriculum Night: Wednesday September 18th